
Bulletin 2020-21 

 

October 16, 2020 

Invitation for Feedback on AER Review of Industry Levy Methodology  

As announced in Bulletin 2019-31, we are undertaking a detailed review of the methodology used to 
calculate our industry levy. We are currently 100 per cent funded by industry and are authorized to collect 
funds through administrative fees levied on energy development projects and activities. 

We have worked with key industry associations during a first round of engagement on the levy 
methodology and are now seeking input from all stakeholders through a survey.  

We have developed a PowerPoint presentation that provides an overview of the current methodology, 
guiding principles for the review, and areas for potential changes. We recommend viewing the 
presentation before completing the survey. 

The survey and presentation are available on the bottom of this bulletin’s webpage. Feedback will be 
accepted until November 16, 2020.  

Personal information provided with comments will be collected, used, and disclosed in accordance with 
the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. We may use the personal contact information 
you provide for follow-up communication related to your feedback. 

For any questions, contact AdminLevyReview@aer.ca.  

 

https://www.aer.ca/regulating-development/rules-and-directives/bulletins/bulletin-2019-31.html
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tUh1_QCBvJY&feature=youtu.be
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/XFQ6NKW
mailto:AdminLevyReview@aer.ca

